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MEET THE COMMITTEE

HELEN MCFARLANE: CHAIR, SECRETARY & PARENT

TRUDY PRYKE: TREASURER & PARENT

JANET WARNER: ICKNIELD REP & TA

KIM REEVES: WILBURY REP & TEACHER

SURINDER LALL: WILBURY CONTACT, TA & PARENT

STEVE GARROT: COMMITTEE MEMBER & CARETAKER

SIMON LANE: COMMITTEE MEMBER & PARENT

CARLY SIMMONS: COMMITTEE MEMBER & PARENT

NATALIE BROOKS: COMMITTEE MEMBER & PARENT

GEORGINA MASTERS-RUSHDEN: COMMITTEE MEMBER & PARENT

SAM HOUGH: COMMITTEE MEMBER & PARENT


FRIENDS NEWS

Welcome to the Autumn edition of our newsletter.

In September, we held our Annual General Meeting at which the new committee for 2012/13 was elected.

We were sorry to see Sue Ngwala, Caroline Mehmet, Sue Breaker-Rolfe and Louise Senior leave this year and would like to thank them for so many years of service and for all their hard work and dedication.

We welcomed Simon Lane, Carly Simmons, Natalie Brooks, Georgina Masters, Sam Hough as new committee members and Mrs. Reeves, who has taken over from Mrs. Powers who is on maternity leave.

And finally, we would like to thank everyone who has volunteered this year – we cannot run these events without your help.

PRESENTATION OF CHEQUES

Last year we made £4000 and cheques for £2000 were presented to each school during assemblies in September.  This year we would like to try and raise £5000.  Icknield would like the money go towards more play equipment and Wilbury want to improve the pond so it can be used as an educational tool. 

DAYTIME MEETINGS – This term we are holding “Friends” meetings during the day, alternating between Icknield and Wilbury.  So, if you feel like coming along to see what we get up to or offer some suggestions, then the next meeting will be held on Thursday 10 January at Icknield School at 1:30 p.m.  The more the merrier!  

REVIEW OF AUTUMN FUNDRAISING EVENTS
HALLOWEEN DISCO AT WILBURY: This disco always proves popular and ended up being a sell-out – raised £530.  Nearly all the children and staff came in fancy dress and everyone looked like they had a great time; and despite it being a Thursday, the kids all managed to make it to school on Friday!  The winners of the fancy dress competition were: Boys:  [          ] and Girls: [            ].  A huge thank-you must be given to the staff and parent helpers, who are essential to running this event.  There will be another disco next term, so get your ticket early, as it is first come, first served!
BELLY DANCING: Sam Hough ran a very successful Belly dancing workshop on Saturday 17 November at Wilbury, followed by a fundraiser dance in the evening.  Don’t worry if you missed this event, as it will be returning again next year, if you fancy shaking your hips.  Awaiting final figures, but should raise over £400.

CHRISTMAS CARDS: This year, a parent approached the “Friends” about running a Christmas card fundraiser through Phoenix Cards and we raised over £40.

AUTUMN CAKE SALE: Thank you for all your donations – both cake sales were a sell out and we raised £48 at Wilbury and £120 at Icknield.  There will be another chance to bake some cakes next term.

ICKNIELD SCARY MASK COMPETITION: Thank you for all your amazing, scary witch/wizard masks - we raised £10.

12 DAYS OF CHRISTMAS RAFFLE: Tickets (20p each) are still available at lunchtime outside the office at Wilbury and by envelope at Icknield.

BAGS TO SCHOOL: We had lots of bags waiting to be collected at both schools and once it has all been weighed, we will let you know how much was raised.  The next “Bags to School” will be held on Monday 26 May 2013.

Y1 & Y2 CHRISTMAS ACTIVITY AFTERNOON: This was held on Saturday 8 December at Icknield and raised over £40.

CHRISTMAS TREE DECORATIONS: Mrs. Reeves is running the now traditional “Christmas Bauble” competition at Wilbury, with the winning entry winning a prize and all entries to be displayed on the Christmas tree in the Hall.  Baubles cost £1.50 and the closing date is Tuesday 18th December.

THE GIVING MACHINE: Our latest venture to earn “free” money! Simply log onto www.thegivingmachine.co.uk, register as a Giver, select Icknield and/or Wilbury as your charities, and then click onto your shop and carry on with your online purchase.  Shops include Amazon, Ebay, Tesco, Argos, Next and many more.  Why not give it a try and let’s see how much we can raise.


[image: image1.wmf]£5,000

TARGET

£1,200

SO FAR!


Autumn 2012
Charity Registration No: 1060150


Autumn 2012
Charity Registration No: 1060150



[image: image3.emf]_1416610786.doc
[image: image1.png]Our goal

THANK
You!






£5,000



TARGET







£1,200



SO FAR!
















